Weekly Newsletter

VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[WEEK OF APRIL 26, 2021]

MAINTENANCE

Operations Update

- Road maintenance employees are working through tree trimming/removal requests, as weather allows.
- Hotmix asphalt patching begins on primary roads across the county.
- Shaping of gravel roads and shoulders continues on local roads across the county.
- We are now scheduling township road tours. To schedule your road tour, please contact Greg Brucks at 269-674-8011 ext. 227 or at GregBrucks@vbcrc.org.

ENGINEERING

Update

- 30th Street between 48th Avenue and CR 653 in Almena Township construction continues with drainage corrections, trenching, and widening.
- Burgess Road from 82nd Avenue to 38th Street in Decatur Township continues with crushing and shaping the existing asphalt.
- CR 380 from Breedsville Village Limits to the Bloomingdale Township Line in Columbia Township is continuing with the final step of hydroseeding.
- CR 374 from Red Arrow Highway to 45th Street in Lawrence and Paw Paw Townships continues with drainage corrections.



WORK ON 30TH STREET IN ALMENA TOWNSHIP

